
FILE: HD-l (9612) 

June 23, 1959 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P.O. Box 871 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Attention; Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. 

Gentlemen: 

I t i s hereby requested that an unorthodox location be authorized 
for the A. N. Spanel-W. 0. Heinze Santa Fe-Pacific Railroad Company Well 
No. 1-9612, which well i s to be located 700 feet from the South line and 
1070 feet from the West line of Section 5, Township 5 North, Range 7 West, 
NMPM, Valencia County, New Mexico. The reason for the necessity of 
locating the well at this point is extreme topographical conditions. 

The operators own a l l &C£^£SJ i i i$M-K3J^I^^° t ^ e proposed loca­
tio n . I t i s respectively requested that administrative exception to Rule 
104(b) be granted. 

Please address correspondence regarding this well to Lee J. 
Thronson, Sands Motel, Room 102, Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

A. N. SPANEL-W. 0. HEINZE 

JohnT^Burton 
Authorized Agent 


